
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

October 31, 2022 
 
 
Capitola City Council 
City of Capitola 
420 Capitola Ave 
Capitola, CA 95010 
 
Dear City Council, 
 
The Capitola Village and Wharf BIA requests your consideration of 
the annual free parking during the upcoming holiday.  Traditionally 
the 3 hour parking is free from Thanksgiving day through 
Christmas. 
 
We understand that free parking comes at a substantial price.  
However, our customers and visitors as well as the residents of 
Capitola have come to count on this generous policy of the city.  
The businesses in Capitola Village appreciate your considering our 
request. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Anthony Guajardo 
Chair, Capitola Village and Wharf BIA 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CAPITOLA VILLAGE & WHARF BUSINESS IMPROVEMENT AREA 

P.O. BOX 806, CAPITOLA, CA 95010 

  


